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Sean and his Malaysia friends enjoy great food 
at our lamb roast on April 8th. Around 100 
people turned out on a beautiful early spring 
day to enjoy the meal and hear a short 
message about Jesus the Lamb of God. Several 
joined us to watch the Jesus Film on Good 
Friday, and great conversations resulted. 

Mint (left) with Joy, Luella & Brittany at 
our Bridges Conference last December. 


